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It is a privilege and honor to be your President and to have this opportunity to
address you at the opening session of the 39th Conference of the Southeastern Asso­
ciation of Fish and Wildlife Agencies here in Lexington, Kentucky.

First, I want to thank Commissioner Don McCormick and his fine staff for the
tremendous effort they have put into this conference. Those who have hosted this
Association in the past know and appreciate the total dedication it takes to make this
conference a success. So, again, I salute Don McCormick and his staff for ajob well
done.

I am excited to be a part of this outstanding Association and excited and op­
timistic about the future of wildlife conservation. We are members of the finest re­
gional association with the greatest national influence, second only perhaps to the
International in setting national policy. We are an association that is strong and vig­
orous, willing and able, dynamic and capable, and full of life. We do not shirk our
duty nor run from adversity. We meet challenge and change head on.

This conference will see some significant changes and implementation of new
ideas. The Directors' Business Meeting has been shortened from two days to one
afternoon, a single half day. This change will allow the Directors time to attend the
different sessions and participate fully in the conference. There is also a new Presi­
dent's 2000 Committee restricted to Directors and invited guests. This Committee
will provide time for all the Directors to talk about key issues in much the same way
as you have your executive meetings.

Vernon Bevill dissolved all the Ad Hoc Committees and implemented a review
process through the Executive Committee to ensure that all new Committees would
answer specific needs. The only Ad Hoc Committee not formally ended was the
Black Bear Habitat Committee and its charge will be reviewed at the Directors
Meeting on Tuesday.

As I opened, I thanked Don McCormick and his fine staff. I also want to thank
the numerous Association Committee chairmen, the Association Editors, Section
Presidents, and their related Chairmen and Officers. who do the lion's share of the
work in making this Association successful.
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